
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
on behalf of IDSF, Slovak Dance Sport Federation and organizational team of Dance for life festival, we 
would like to warmly invite you on the first year “IDSF European Union Academic Dance sport 
Championship”, which will be held on 27th November 2010 in a capital city of Slovak Republic – Bratislava. 
 
This competition is being held for the best academic couples in STT and LAT, while each of the EU member 
states may represent 3 couples in each dance group, nominated by National Federations (registration until 

15th November 2010 at szts@szts.sk). 
 
In attachment, I´m sending you conditions of attendance. On www.dfl.uni-dance.sk , you can find other 
relevant information, such as: proposition, adjudicators, timetable, addresses, and program. 
 
We believe that your country will support this historically first international dance sport competition of 
academic couples. Slovakia – as one of the first pioneers of academic dance sport in Europe - will seek to 
be an exemplary host and organizer. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you! 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Ing. Miroslav Lenárt                                                                                                 Mgr.Petr Horáček 
    President  SDSF                                                                                           Director of organizational staff 
 
 
 
 
P.S.: PLEASE NOTE – accommodation directly before and after completion is for competing couples for 
free!!! 
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